
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 5:11 PM 
To: Raul Baonza 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Mr Baonza,  
 
In light of your advice below, the Commission has determined to grant the CCF’s request for an 
extension of time to file its submissions and evidence by 5.00pm Friday 9 December 2016.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Raul Baonza [mailto:rjb@ccfnsw.com]  
Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 4:56 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: Re: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Katrina: 
Thank you for your response, CCF still requires the extension as per application and wishes to 
withdraw the application filed a few minutes ago . 

Kind regards, 
  
Raul Baonza 
Compliance Support Officer, People Issues 
CCF NEW SOUTH WALES 
Mobile: 0409773163 
Phone: (02) 9009 4000 
Fax: (02) 9009 4050 
Email: rjb@ccfnsw.com 
Web: www.ccfnsw.com 
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